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14th October 2022 
 
Up-coming events 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Although there is no newsletter this week, I just wanted to remind you of some of the 
events coming up in school.  
 
Next Friday 21st October, we are having our harvest celebrations. Nursery and Reception are 
having a stay and play session from 9am to 10am. Parent/Carers are welcome to come in 
with their children and join in with some harvest activities. There will also be a chocolate 
tombola!  
 
Years 1 to 6 are having harvest assemblies. The first assembly begins at 10am and will then 
be repeated at 11am. Due to the number of parent/carers, the assembly at 10am is for 
parent/carers of children in Years 1 to 3 and the assembly at 11am is for parent/carers of 
children in Years 4 to 6.  
 
We will be having a raffle to help raise funds for more early years resources, with tickets 
available to buy on the day.  
 
We are again collecting donations of tinned and packaged food for the Wansbeck Valley 
Foodbank. Any donations would be greatly appreciated.  
 
Next Wednesday 19th October, we are holding our parent consultations. If you have not 
already done so, please book your appointment via School Cloud.  
 
Tickets for the Halloween discos go on sale from Monday. They cost £3 each and 
children/parents can pay directly to your child’s class teacher in a named envelope. They 
take place on Monday 31st October, EYFS and KS1 from 4pm – 5:30pm and KS2 from 6pm – 
7:30pm.  
 
Finally, next week is the third week of International Walk to School Month and the theme is 
‘Be Bright, Be Seen’. With the dark mornings and evenings fast approaching, it is so 
important that the children wear something bright and/or reflective to keep themselves 
safe.  
 
Best Wishes,  
Mr Hodgson 
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